
 

ARCHITECTURE SCHOLARSHIP ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

AIA Northern Nevada, a chapter of the American Institute of Architects, is pleased to announce a call for 
applications for the 2024 Ric Licata Memorial Scholarship.  The scholarship is named for noted northern 
Nevada architect Ric Licata, FAIA, and consists of a monetary award to a student (or students) meeting the 
following criteria: 
 

 Funds are dedicated for students engaged in Truckee Meadows Community College’s  

 Architecture, AAS 

 Landscape Architecture, AAS 

 Residential Design, AAS 

 Must be one of the following:  
1] A high school senior accepted to one of the programs listed above. 
2] A student currently attending one of the programs listed above. 

 Demonstrate leadership skills and future leadership potential as well as financial need on the 
application form. 

 
Funds for this scholarship have come from a commitment of AIA Northern Nevada and AIA National 
Scholarship Grant Program honoring the lifelong commitment to architectural education and professional 
leadership demonstrated by Ric Licata, FAIA. Ric Licata was an active member of the TMCC faculty for 23 years 
while maintaining a professional career in Northern Nevada spanning over 40 years. Ric became a nationally 
recognized figure in architectural advocacy and sustainability through his many leadership positions and 
thoughtful initiatives within the American Institute of Architects ranging from local to state, regional to 
national. His dedication and leadership as an active and effective advocate on behalf of the profession of 
architecture serves as a continuing legacy for emerging leaders to take initiative and design a better world. 
Through his extraordinary commitment to leadership, his contributions transcended the field of architecture 
for the betterment of society at large. This scholarship seeks to assist in recognizing deserving students who 
have or are currently demonstrating a commitment to leadership and potential in designing the profession of 
the future.  Financial need and other thoughts of equity are also taken into consideration in the selection 
process.  
 
The information provided on your application, together with your letters of recommendation and transcripts 
will be treated confidentially and used to evaluate your degree of scholastic promise, level of achievement, 
degree of need and other aspects of your eligibility.  The 2024 Licata scholarship(s) will be determined by the 
AIA Northern Nevada scholarship committee and announced in August 2024. The award may be a single 
scholarship or multiple scholarships.   
 
Applicants meeting the scholarship criteria are strongly encouraged to submit an application to the following 
address: 
AIA Northern Nevada 
Attn:  Ric Licata Memorial Scholarship 
3495 Lakeside Drive #15 
Reno, NV  89509 
Or  
by email to: aiann@aiann.org 
Attn:  Ric Licata Memorial Scholarship 

 
DEADLINE FOR POSTMARK OF COMPLETED APPLICATIONS OR EMAIL RECEIPT IS: May 3, 2024! 

mailto:aiann@aiann.org

